
                                      SNOW CUBS ANNUAL REMINDERS TO SNOWMOBILERS:   

 Per Ordinance:  No person shall operate a snowmobile on any sidewalk, pedestrian way or  

area between the sidewalk and curb line of any street in the Village except to obtain access to 

an authorized area.   

 Snowmobiles are able to use the north side of Bowen Street from the railroad tracks east to 

the Brandon Store and Lockin Street to access the Depot Park.  

 No person shall use a driveway marked with an orange flag.   

 Please contact Clayton Jahns (346-5224) to have your driveway marked or to obtain       

membership information.   

117 East Main Street 

Monday - Thursday; 12:00 - 6:00 pm | Friday; 12:00 - 5:00 pm | Saturday; 9:00 - 12:00 pm 

Winter Weather  

Policy: 

Safety is very important. Generally we will 

close the library if the public schools in the 

area close. Sometimes we will close even 

when schools have remained open if it is 

predicted to become unsafe during the 

late afternoon/evening. 

We will announce if we close on Face-

book, so make sure we are friends (our 

Facebook name is “Brandon Library”). 

Of course, always use your common 

sense as well...if the roads seem unsafe 

— stay home.  We don't want staff or  

patrons in any unsafe conditions.  

Harold’s New Book;  

“Stories From The Village” 

 

Harold Kurtz, who is the author of five Brandon-inspired books, 

has now released a new one!  This book is an all-in-one with  

bonus stories.  Stories from the Village is the complete trilogy!  

The book contains "Hardly a Silent Night",  

"Ring the Bell and Count the People", and  

"The Missing Library Books", along with four 

brand new stories. 

The books make a great gift and can be  

purchased at the Library. The price is $15.95 

and 100% of the proceeds go to the Library  

Expansion Project. 

    Puzzle Exchange!  

   Find a new challenge or  

work on a puzzle you 

wouldn't normally  

purchase.   

                  Take one, leave one!   
 

This resource doesn't require a 

library card. Just take a puzzle and 

bring it back when you're done, or 

donate a used puzzle of your own. 

The Brandon Library is going fine free!  

Yes, you read that correctly and no, that 

doesn’t mean you can keep items  

forever.  Checkout times remain the same 

and just like before, if library  

materials are kept too long, they become 

“lost.” We will still charge for lost items. 

Items checked out at other libraries might 

still accrue overdue fines and there will still be charges for lost and 

damaged items. Cards will still be blocked at $5.00 if fines from other 

libraries accrue or an item is lost or damaged. You will still get notices 

of when items are due and responsible for returning your items. 


